
 

  

  

Nicolle Ndiweni - Roberts 
Police and Crime Commissioner for Derbyshire 

Telephone  01629 538371 
Email Address andrea.bond@derbyshire.gov.uk 

Ask for Andrea Bond 
Our reference Annual PCC report  

Date 01/10/2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  
 

Dear Commissioner, 

I am writing to report the outcome of the meeting of the Police and Crime Panel held at 
County Hall Matlock on the 26 September 2024, at which you were in attendance. 

The Panel resolved that the Annual Report 2023/24 which covers the period of your 
predecessor, be issued without amendment and that the report be published via your 
website. I should be pleased if you would make the necessary arrangements for its 
publication. 

As is required by the legislation, this letter, confirming the Panel's decision, will be published 
by placing it on the Council's website. I will await acknowledgement from you of your receipt 
of this letter and then the exchange of correspondence can be posted on our respective 
websites at the same time.  

Yours sincerely 

Vicky Newbury 
Chair and Independent Member 
Derbyshire Police and Crime Panel 

 Copy to: Joe Rhodes Orwin, OPCC 

 
 
c/o County Hall, Matlock, DE4 3AG 




